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December 31, 2024 
 
 
Mr. Jeff Killip 
Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
 
Re: Docket UE-240744, Request to Withdraw Petition for Deferred Accounting 
 
 
Mr. Killip, 
  
On October 4, 2024, Puget Sound Energy (PSE or the Company) submitted a Petition for an 
Order Authorizing Puget Sound Energy’s Accounting Treatment to Track and Defer Additional 
Costs of Short-Term Purchases Made to Achieve its CEIP Annual Interim Targets for 2024 and 
2025 (the Petition) in Docket UE-240744. 
 
By letter on November 20, 2024, and pursuant to WAC 480-07-370(3), the Company requested 
the withdrawal of the Petition in Docket UE-240744 as PSE believes the Petition is no longer 
needed based on paragraphs 10 and 11 of Order 14 in Docket UE-210795 and the discussion at 
the November 14, 2024 Open Meeting. 
 
Staff has no objection and accepts this request as compliant with Commission procedure. 
 
Thank you kindly for your attention to this matter. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Kody McConnell 
Regulatory Analyst 
Energy Rates & Services Section 
Regulatory Services Division  
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